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The new format of the Luiss Research Newsletter is designed to keep pace with today’s 
communication trends: less written sections, more media contributions and one thematic focus in 
each issue. Territory beyond Borders is the opening issue of this Spring Newsletter, with key 
contributions by Kristina Stoeckl on Cultural Wars and Human rights and by Pietro Pustorino on 
International Law and Human Rights Protection. As usual, you can also find more on other ongoing 
projects. 

 
The Research community and activities are increasingly established on an International basis 

at Luiss, a true territory beyond borders in itself, and this forms part of the building of stronger ties in 
terms of European and global networks, fundraising initiatives to support people and students in 
distressed areas (e.g. the Syria project) and international conferences (such as the recent event in 
honor of Jean-Paul Fitoussi, and others to follow in the coming months). 

 
Together with my colleagues of the Research and Third Mission Office, who are the main 

force behind the restyling of this Newsletter, we hope that the new design is to your liking.  
 
 
 

Stefano Manzocchi  
Deputy Rector for Research 
 

 


